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The purpose of this report is to provide the opportunity for the Board to consider making a
formal submission on the current review of the Local Government Act 1974.

A Special Meeting of the Board was held on Wednesday 11 July 2001 to consider the
Government’s consultation document “Reviewing the Local Government Act 1974". The
Chairperson reported the Board’s views to the Strategy and Resources Committee seminars to
consider a draft Council response.

The Council adopted its submission on the review at its meeting on 26 July 2001. A copy has
been circulated separately to Board members.

The Board has the option of submitting a formal submission on the review, endorsing some or
all of the Council’'s submission and indicating any points of difference or additional comments.

Recommendation: That the Board consider making a formal submission on the
consultation document on the review of the Local Government Act
1974.

Chairperson’s

Recommendation: That the Board forward a submission on the consultation document on
the review of the Local Government Act 1974 supporting the Council’s
submission, with special reference to the Community Board sections.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


